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18 March 2022

Warning Notice

This is to inform your manpower agency, Premium Quality Work
Solutions Corporation, that you have displayed dishonest behavior and
serious misconduct against our Office.

It has come to our attention that your manpower agency had allegedly
made false statements to Taiwanese agencies about our Office not issuing
your agency sufficient appointment slots for filing of migrant worker visa
applications during the period of March to 18 May 2021.

Our Office does not tolerate such behavior and shall take appropriate
disciplinary action against any violator of the policy of our Office.

We would like to reiterate that our Office provides all manpower agencies
equal opportunities to secure appointment slots. Consequently, we regret
to inform you about the suspension of your filing of migrant worker
visa applications for one (1) month starting 1 April 2022 until 30
April 2022.

We kindly request all manpower agencies to perform their duties with full
integrity and to strictly adhere to the policy of Taipei Economic and
Cultural Office in the Philippines in order to ensure the effective
processing of all applications. Moreover, making false statements against
our Office will not be tolerated. The violator shall be subject to sanctions
as we deem necessary and proper.
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